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My children go to school across the street at St. John fisher and walk across the street with their
friends after school. It is absolutely irresponsible to relocate homeless people to this family park. I
don’t want the kids, babies and families that attend walking on needles, stepping in human feces,
feeling threatened. What is wrong with your planning committee to even consider such thoughtless
actions. Summer camps are held in that park all summer long. Who’s going to send there kids to
those with homeless people abound. It’s bad enough that you’ve aloud this to mar the downtown
area. But to allow the spread is unconscionable
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